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Greetings Sir Knights and Happy New Year! 
  
                Well, 2019 is now in the history books and we 
are off and running in 2020. It seems like only a few short 
months ago we were welcoming in 2019. My, how the 
year has just gone by in a flash! This past year has been 
an amazing one. The Grand Commandery has 
completed its Official Visits and I can’t express how 
thankful I am for all the warm hospitality, the fine meals 
and, most importantly, the friendships and fellowship you 
all have shared. It was an amazing year, but we still have 
some work to do! As the festive time of year has passed 
and all the decorations have now come down, we get 
back to the reality of our lives. As Christian Knights, we 
should have this celebratory spirit throughout the year! 
Our faith in the birth of our Saviour is renewed by the 
celebration of His birth. Our hope in our Eternal Salvation 
will be renewed in just a few short months as we mourn 
His death and celebrate His resurrection. This time of 
year, those in need seem to go unnoticed once again. 
Charity giving tends to fall as we recover from the 
economic cost of the Christmas giving traditions. 
Continue to remember those who are less fortunate or 
have fallen on hard times. Remember the wonderful work 
that all our charities are doing. Please continue to 
support these worthy causes. 

                
I can’t begin to express how proud I am of all the Sir 
Knights in South Carolina as we have started the 
Commissioning of the Pastors who will be traveling to 
The Holy Land for this year’s Holy Land Pilgrimage! I 
know that I have mentioned this before, but it is worthy of 
praise yet again. Seven ministers will be having the 
experience of a lifetime due to the commitment of every 
Commandery in this Grand Jurisdiction! I can’t thank you 
enough for supporting this very worthy program. I am 
very excited to be a part of more of these commissioning 
ceremonies in the upcoming weeks. 

In this New Year, I wish that you all have a wonderful 
January, a lovely February, a Peaceful March, a stress-
free April, a fun-filled May, and Joy that lasts from June 
to November, and finally a happy December. May all your 
wishes come true and may you have a healthy and 
prosperous New Year in 2020. May our Lord and 
Saviour, Jesus Christ, spread prosperity and joy in your 
life in this New Year and fulfill all your dreams. I wish that 
this New Year the light of faith is bright and steady, and 
may no wind or storm make it flicker or flutter. 

On behalf of my wife and family and all your Grand 
Commandery Officers, Happy New Year and may the 
Lord continue to richly Bless you and your families. I 
make this my humble prayer, in Jesus’ name! AMEN! 

Fraternally, 

Jeff Hall KCT REGC 


